DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD
February 27, 2004

MEMORANDUM FOR: . K. Fortenberry, Technical Director
FROM: R. T. Davis/ T. D. Burns
SUBJECT: SRS Report for Week Ending Feburary 27, 2004

The site representatives were at DNFSB-Headquarters all week. This report is filed for
continuity purposes only.
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